Willia amsg
=

2800 Post Oak Blvd. L-11
Houston, Texas 77056

April 2, 2014

Mr. Byron Coy CPF: 1-2014-1002
Director — Eastern Region

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Division

Office of Pipeline Safety

820 Bear Tavern Road, Suite 103

West Trenfon, New Jersey 08628

Re:  Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LL.C (Transco)
Notice of Proposed Violation (NOPV) and Proposed Civil Penalty
Station 505
Neshanic Station, New Jersey

Dear Mr. Coy:

On March 31, 2014, Williams wired $167,000 to the Treasury Department to fulfill ltem
1 of the NOPV and Proposed Civil Penalty.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at

713.215.2111.

arie G Sotak
Manager, Pipeline Safety Gas and Liquids — Fast

mcerely,

c: Josiah R. Neave, Williams, Vice President — Safety & Regulatory Compliance
Stephen D. Potts, Williams, Director -- Pipeline and Process Safety
Donald E. Hockaday IIT — Williams, Senior Counsel




